
Athletic Boosters Meeting January 16, 2017 
 
Present:  Jason Castle, Dave Castle, Jim Fish, Teresa Gormley, Angela Solon, Kristine 
Bickel, Coach Snoblen, JV Football Coach, Dawn Deshetsky, Bryan Smith 
 
Coaches Reports: 
 
Cheerleaders made their highest score ever.  They have a home competition Wednesday 
at 6pm.  Come out to support our cheerleaders! 
 
Girls BB beat Caro, which was their 1st league win, 
Boys BB won the Harry C Moore Classic over Christmas.  They will not be in that 
tournament next year but will take place in the Brown City Tournament with Kingston 
and Cass City. 
 
Wrestling is about .500 and are hoping to get a few kids to States. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  $5968.83  
 
TVC Update:   
Lakeville is leaving the TVC.  Tawas, Ogemaw Heights or New Lothrop MAY join.  Fish 
thinks they will either put them in the East or there was a suggested realignment with four 
Divisions of 6…our suggested alignment would be NB, Muth, Millington, Caro, 
Bridgeport and Birth Run…we would lose Garber. 
 
Hall of Fame Nominations are due March 1st. 
 
Stephany Fifield has signed with Spring Arbor to play volleyball. 
Jack Millerschin has signed with Cleary College to play basketball. 
 
Record Boards – Jack is getting Boards soon, waiting on a few sports to furnish their 
request of what records they would like displayed. 
 
Reverse Raffle is February 25 at 6pm.  Tickets are on sale now.  There are additional 
meetings 6pm on February 6, 13 and 20th to discuss details. 
 
Queen of Hearts is off and running and this week’s projection could be as high as $800!  
Community interest is building! 
 
Teresa Gormley took meeting minutes since Andrea Kropp was not able to attend. 
 
 


